
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Transition visit Harlow Carr 

 

Last week, Transition were lucky enough to visit Harlow Carr to enhance our recent learning 

about plants.  

First, we attended a ‘How Plants Grow’ workshop, where we learnt all about how plants grow 

from seeds. We talked about the things that plants need in order to be able to grow properly. 

The children loved acting out how the seed grows and singing a song about the things that 

plants need. Then we went on to plant our own seeds. The children listened carefully to the 

instructions, before planting some nasturtiums. We are looking forward to finding a safe place 

for these to be transferred to in the playground! 

Finally, after a lovely (if somewhat chilly!) picnic, it was time to play! Harlow Carr has some 

wonderful playgrounds and it was great to watch the children have so much fun exploring 

them. 

We hope all the children had a good time and that they came home with some stories to tell! 

 

Miss Beth Hayter, Miss Alice Bryant and Mrs Heather Hallam 

 


